February 11, 2020

Dear Chairman Huebert and Education Committee Members,

I’m writing this letter in hopes that you will support Representative Heubert’s bill, HB 2601. Please consider

our civil rights before mandating vaccinations and supporting bills that would put the choice of vaccine
mandates in the hands of legislators and not parents. | believe there is more than one way to keep our bodies
heathy and prevent disease. This should be our choice. Just like making any decision in life it is wise to educate
yourself on the options. | do not want this decision made for me. | have done my due diligence

researching the risks and benefits of the CDC’s vaccination schedule, | do not want the vaccines they

offer for me and my family.

Thank you for your consideration!

Dustin Wyatt

Manhattan, KS
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